Rules for Meetings

1. If appropriate, talk with your daughter about your question.  What is her perspective?  Has she spoken with the coach?  If not, why? Players must speak with coach first, before any parent meeting will be scheduled.
2. Set up a meeting with the coach if you still have questions.  This should be an informational meeting where you ask questions, listen, and have a discussion.  But, emotions and language must remain professional.  Remember that the coach makes decisions for the good of the team based on practice, ability, attitude, and chemistry.

For any of these meetings, there are five guidelines:

1. Conversations must be in a professional manner with regard to both language and conduct.

2. Everyone gets a chance to talk, but everyone must listen as well.

3. Emotional control by all parties is imperative.

4. Meetings must not occur on game days, but rather by appointment, at least 24 hours is advance, and after all parties involved have a chance to reflect on the situation.

5. Basketball is an emotional game.  DO NOT CONFRONT A COACH ON GAME DAY, OR AFTER A GAME.

THINGS NOT TO ASK ABOUT
1. Playing time

2. Game strategies

3. Other players

